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Musical Visitors 
 

On Sunday afternoon the Parish Church was crowded on the occasion of the visit of the city of 
London School choir, under the direction of Mr. Leslie Taylor.  The collection was devoted to the 
Bishop of Londons’ fund for rebuilding London Churches. 
 
North Wilts Herald, Friday, 13 December 1940 
 


